






Thank you, council, to provide this opportunity to hear our concerns 

My name is Isabella, and I live at .  to this zoning and development 
application.  

I am strongly opposed to this rezoning application as a concerned resident of Mount Pleasant 
neighbourhood. The amendment to change zoning from RM – 4 (residential district) to CD-1 
(comprehensive Development district) is a terrible and irresponsible proposal.  It is a pure money greed 
proposal from the development company.  

This proposal will have significant negative impact on our Mount Pleasant community and nearby Simon 
Fraser elementary school and out of school Day care center; It will destroy this beautiful historic 
neighbourhood. 

My concerns are as follows: 

1. Increased Population Density
This rezoning development will substantially increase the population density in this area. This
will put pressure on existing infrastructure and public services, including traffic flow, utilities,
and emergency response etc.

2. Lack of Sufficient Parking
This rezoning development plan does not include any parking space for residents, visitors, and
service vehicles. This will inevitably result in overflow into surrounding streets, creating
congestion and safety issues for pedestrians, bikers and drivers.

3. Negative Impact on the Simon Fraser elementary school and out of school Daycare Center
This rezoning development with influx of new residents will likely lead to overcrowding at the
Simon Fraser elementary school and out of school Daycare Center which are already have long
waiting list. Additionally, increased traffic during drop-off and pick-up hours will create
hazardous conditions for students and children.

4. Inconsistent with the character of the Neighborhood
The CD-1, 17 storey tall building is inconsistent with the low to mid rise, family-oriented
character of our community. It threatens the peaceful and safe environment in our community,
especially families with young children day to day life deeply.

In my conclusion, I urge council to reconsider this amendment.  I think RM- 3, or RM-4,  the 6 -8 
storey tall residential building is more suitable for the community.   

I will ask council to take necessary steps to consult with the community, and to conduct detail impact 
assessments on infrastructure and public services, such as parking capacity, traffic flow, emergency 
response and park environment.  Also to assess detail impacts on health and safety of students and 
children from the Simon Fraser elementary school and out of school Daycare center.  

I want to ensure any potential developments will protect and improve welling beings of our children and  
our community, as well as to enhance character of the Mount pleasant neighbourhood. 

Thank you for your consideration. 
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